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Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

To: Deputy Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Subject: FW: permission to metal detect

 
 
 

From: neilajkirk <neilajkirk@gmail.com>  
Sent: 06 November 2020 05:46 
To: Reception | Swaffham Town Council <reception@swaffhamtowncouncil.gov.uk> 
Subject: permission to metal detect 
 
Dear sir/madam 
 
I am newly resident to Swaffham but have family and friends in the area, I also have permission to detect on some 
private land locally but would like to ask if myself and farther In law could have permission to search the local parks 
and any other land that the council owns and would find it acceptable for us to detect on. 
I'm interested in local history and find this hobby give great insite to the land on which we walk and the town that 
we reside in. 
 
Also as the latest covid lockdown regulations state that we cannot carry out our hobby (which is also our exercise) 
on the private permission we have at the moment and is only allowed on public land it makes it our only option to 
carry out our hobby at the moment. 
 
We are both members of the NCMD (National Council Metal Detacting) and have liability insurance of £10,000.000 
and adhere to all guidelines laid out by them as recommended by the government and always leave the land as we 
find it with very little if any sign we have even been there. 
 
I hope you will consider my request especially in these difficult and unprecedented times and look forward to you 
reply 
 
Kind Regards Neil A Kirk 
 
Email:-   neilajkirk@gmail.com 
Phone:-  07733 373 771 
 
 
 


